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STATE OF ALABAMA
COUNTY OF ETOWAH
CITY OF RAINBOW CITY, ALABAMA — INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD — April 13,2017

The Industrial Development Board of the City of Rainbow City, Alabama met in a regular scheduled
session at 4:30 P.M. The following people were present:

Present: Absent:

Jeff Boyd Jodie Stanfield
Kyle Chambers

James Ford

Dudley Parker

Jerry Weaver

Also Present:

Dana Rice, City Attorney

Tim Ramsey, Council Member
Michael Ray, Plexamedia

1. A quorum was present so the following business was conducted.

2. Tim Ramsey stated he had spoken with Jodie Stanfield and Jodie wants to resign his position on this
Board. Jodie told Tim he is to busy with his business to serve on the Board at this time.

3. James Ford had searched the internet for different web sites of industrial parks. He found one web
site that he felt was close to what Rainbow City's needed. Everyone had looked at this web site and
agreed it was good. The group discussed things to change and/or add and gave Michael some good
ideas on how to start getting the website going for the Lumley Industrial Park. Michael is going to put
together some pictures and different items on the web site to begin this phase of getting the
Industrial Park out into the public eye. Michael stated he can change (delete and add) things to the
web site as they go along. Michael will be at the next meeting to show the members what he has
completed thus far.

4. The minutes from the March 9, 2017 were presented. After review, Jerry Weaver moved and Jeff
Boyd seconded the motion to approve the minutes as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

5. The next scheduled meeting will be on May 11, 2017 at 4:30 P.M.

6. There being no further business to come before the Board at this time, James Ford moved to
adjourn. Kyle Chambers seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

K/a% 37

Recording Secretary,
Industrial Development Board





